
From: Mike Nyerges (mike.nyerges@gmail.com)
To: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org
Cc: Rhonda Nyerges
Subject: Middle Cheshire Rd Novikowski Property
Date: Friday, August 13, 2021 2:31:46 PM

Michelle,

I talked with you earlier today about Mike Novikowski’s plans to put a 10x16-foot shed down
by the road for his seasonal sale of produce. I’m a neighbor at 3440 Middle Cheshire Rd and
talked with Mike about his plans. I have no objection at present to his continuing to run a
seasonal farm stand on his property and believe these plans sound like a positive development.
My understanding is that it will improve the appearance of his property by the road, and better
preserve his seasonal produce. 

Mike Nyerges
3440 Middle Cheshire Rd
Canandaigua 
585-507-5183
-- 
Mike Nyerges
Canandaigua
www.fallinginward.us
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